JANUARY NEWSLETTER 2024

Welcome back little Duckling's and CC's Happy New Year! I hope you all enjoyed the holidays along with your loved ones. Once again to all parents thank you for our gifts we truly appreciate it!



Jan 8 Class Resumes Jan 15 School Closed for Martin Luther King's Birthday (no extended care offered)

Important Note To All Parents

As we know it is FLU season and children may be experiencing symptoms like coughing, runny nose, and fever. If your child is experiencing these symptoms please keep them at home and return back to school with doctors note and negative COVID test or RSV, We are doing this for the safety of the children and our staff members.

New To The Toddler Program

Ducks Classroom
Jacques
Sadie
CC's
Palmer

HAPPY BIRTHDAY

Sadie Jan 6 Kennedy 8 Angel 12

Walk Days

Ducks Monday & Thursday CC's Tuesday & Friday Please make sure your child is in before 10am on walk days.



Parent Participation

Thank you for helping out with your monthly donations to the classroom.

Full Time 2pp= \$30 Part Time 1pp=\$15

Parents PLEASE make sure to label all of your Childs belongings.

Also please join Dojo it is the best way to communicate with us and also get to see how your child is doing throughout the day.

